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Jamie Austin, Jeff Hildebrant)
Subject: 
Evaluation of Responders to the City’s RFI on an Integrated Human Resources Information System 
The working committee evaluated the 22 responses to the RFI -- setting aside those that provide only professional services.  The remaining 12 responses were reviewed using these criteria: project experience or product use at similarly sized public agencies, company experience and size, company’s stability, implementation methods, and the extent to which the product integrated the four functional areas the City proposed. Although respondents listed prices, we figured that actual cost would result from the City’s negotiations and a more thorough discussion with other agencies and vendors. The working committee recommends four of these companies be invited to demonstrate their product and for further examination, as listed below:
Bearing Point (implementation) and SAP (product): Partners with SAP since 1982 and with references from the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, and Gwinnett County (Georgia), Bearing Point boasts more than 80 public sector implementations with SAP. SAP, in turn, lists the State of Louisiana, Sacramento County, and the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania as public sector references. Note that Bearing Point estimates 120,000 hours of professional service versus the City’s figure of 60,160. The SAP product offers configurable alternatives, reducing the need for customizations.
CGI-AMS: This vendor listed the State of Missouri, Los Angeles County, and the City of Anaheim as customers, and the company experience is extensive, with over 30 years of public sector work. CGI-AMS offers a fixed price implementation.  This company suggested implementing e-recruit and e-training modules in the first phase of implementation, and projected an 18-month total implementation, compared with the City’s estimate of 36 months.
Oracle/PeopleSoft: Another major player among enterprise resource planning systems, Oracle named the Commonwealth of Massachusetts, and the States of Delaware, and Kansas as references.  According to a Gartner survey, Oracle’s PeopleSoft application is among the leading HCM products on the market.  The product line is used globally, and the company is financially stable.
Lawson: Established in 1975, Lawson lists the States of Michigan, Arizona, South Dakota, and the City of Dallas among its public sector customers. With its Human Capital Management Suite and open standards technology and languages—which appear to satisfy the City’s major requirements—Lawson is a viable option. Recommending the use of a third-party product for Time and Attendance, Lawson can provide an integrated interface; Lawson’s product has limited Time and Attendance functionality.  Lawson recommends a single-phase implementation, where all modules go live in production at the same time, and estimates an 18-month project period.
Proposed Next Steps

The working group would like to invite these vendors to demonstrate their products.  At this time, we welcome any direction from the Steering Committee regarding structure or content of the demonstrations, specific participants and experts to invite from departments, or additional analysis criteria.
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